
 Totara (C3)'s learning was well and truly brought to life when they snorkeled at
Goat Island (protected) and then Matheson's Bay (unprotected) recently, to

identify the marine life living within. Photo Credit: Sophie.
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Our Purpose:
  Nurturing ACTIVE Learners 

  Adventurous 
  Collaborative

  Thoughtful 
  Innovative

  Valued 
  Empowered



Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Thank you to all the wonderful members of our community who joined us for the school
picnic last Friday evening.  Your presence made the event a resounding success, highlighting
the strength of our school community.

Furthermore, we want to congratulate our talented and hardworking students for their
outstanding performances showcased during the event. 

Last but certainly not least, a big thank you goes out to our dedicated Parent-Teacher
Association (PTA) for their tireless efforts in organising and supporting the school picnic.

Together, we continue to foster a supportive and thriving community at Te Kura o Puhinui.

Easter Break and Return Date

As we approach the Easter break, we hope all families are looking forward to this holiday and
have a wonderful time together.  Please be aware that New Zealand schools will also be
closed on Tuesday, so we look forward to welcoming everyone back on Wednesday, 3 April.

Year 5 Kauri Camp

We extend our best wishes to the Year 5 students who will be heading to Marsden Point next
week for the Kauri Community Camp.  During this camp, they will engage in various activities
such as kayaking, flying fox, and paddleboarding, along with beach challenges and team
problem solving, which aim to foster teamwork and resilience.

BSLA Information Session - Don't miss this presentation Year 1 and 2 parents

ASLO BSLA: In Year 0 - 2, we implement a structured literacy approach known as The Better
Start Literacy Approach (BSLA).  We invite Year 1 and Year 2 parents to an information
session where our teachers will discuss this approach and provide insights on supporting
your child’s reading and writing development at home.

Date: Thursday, April 4th
Time: 3:30 PM
Location: Pōhutukawa Community
Childcare: Childcare will be provided in Nikau Community by our Year 2 teachers.

Please RSVP to Pat Gormly:
Email: patg@warkworth.school.nz
Telephone: 09 425 8300

We look forward to seeing you there!



Warm regards,

Karney Dawson
Principal
Warkworth School Te Kura o Puhinui

Learning Conversations

Our Student Learning Conversations for Years 2 - 6 students will be held on Wednesday 10
April and Thursday 11 April.  

Please use the link below to make your booking for Years 2-6 students:

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/rsbg9

Our Mahi Tahi te Honohono Conversations for Years 0 and 1 students will be held on
Wednesday 10 April and Thursday 11 April. 

Please use the link below to make your booking:

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/equkh

Please note: School will finish earlier at 12:30pm on Thursday 11 April and we would
appreciate it if students could be collected at this time.

Article on Bullying and Defining Behaviour

In this article Angela Bell (DP: Senior Campus), offers a deeper understanding of the
distinction between bullying and other mean behaviours, focusing on how we address this
within our school community.

Rude vs Mean vs Bullying

Totara C3 EMR

Our Totara C3 community have some amazing photos to view from their recent EMR
experience.  To view a selection please click here.  A big thank you to all parent helpers and
staff who made it such a great experience for our learners.

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/rsbg9
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/equkh
https://www.warkworth.school.nz/news/rude-vs-mean-vs-bullying
https://www.warkworth.school.nz/news/c3-experiencing-marine-reserves-emr








Upcoming Events:

Wednesday 27 March Photolife Class and Individual Photos

Thursday 28 March Totara C3 Assembly 2:10pm

Friday 29 March Good Friday - School Closed

Monday 1 April Easter Monday - School Closed

Tuesday 2 April Easter Tuesday - School Closed

Wednesday 3 April Kauri C5 Community to Marsden Bay Camp

Thursday 4 April HBC Swimming

Friday 5 April Kauri C5 Community to back from Camp.

Wednesday 10 April Learning Conversations 3:15 - 6:00pm

Thursday 11 April Learning Conversations 1:15 - 6:00pm

Friday 12 April Puriri C2 Assembly 2:10pm

Friday 12 April Last day of Term 1

@school Mobile

Warkworth School has now transferred over to using the new @School Mobile app

and no longer the previous SchoolAppNZ.  If you have not downloaded the @School

mobile app yet, please phone or email the school office to have a link sent to you.

Please delete the old app SchoolAppNZ.

 



To view the full Holiday programme click here or book online at:

Aimyplus https://ymca-akl-ham-bop.aimyplus.com 

https://www.ymcanorth.org.nz/programmes-listing/childrens/holiday-programmes/warkworth-primary/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__ymca-2Dakl-2Dham-2Dbop.aimyplus.com_&d=DwMFAw&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=0r0kxRbkAi_lKpZd-6KPmViz9bMrg6X6rEzaeWjF7pg&m=xmzC4_ef389QySZX_UoTPvAeNaaqMDlLvMLIBDQMZHWJR9BSlNSxwmnyo4Hh5j-u&s=6tHmhOHrHIEE1_Qf9EqKz7cKHh3L16ZoJCKrbQJPql8&e=


Warkworth Scout Group

If going on awesome adventures, playing heaps of games, learning life skills, doing arts and
crafts, making lots of friends sounds like your child, Warkworth Scout Group is offering free
taster sessions for Keas, Cubs, Scouts and Venturers.

Where:         Warkworth Scout Den Hall, Shoesmith Road, Warkworth

Times:          Keas (5-8 Years) Wednesday 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm
                       Cubs from (8-11 Years) Tuesday or Friday 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm
                       Scouts (11-14 Years) Monday 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm
                       Venturers (14-18) contact Jennifer Weigel

Contact:      Group Leader – Travis Weigel 021 861 434

https://scouts.nz/groups/warkworth-scout-group/
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